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Additional resources 
 
Adapted version of our assembly 

You may have seen that we streamed an adapted version of our assembly for 
parents/carers to use at home with their children.  The recording can be found 

here Watch our Speak out Stay safe assembly at home | NSPCC.  Please 
note the above assembly recording does not replace the full Speak out. Stay 
safe. online programme which is only suitable for pupils in class.   

 
To complement the adapted assembly, we have produced some resources that 

can be used by parents/carers to enable further discussion whilst doing activities 
with their children.  These are hosted on the NSPCC website at 
www.nspcc.org.uk/activities.   

 
Resources are available on NSPCC webpages to support schools and 

parents/carers or you can go directly to NSPCC Learning. 
 

Online safety hub 
 
The list of resources includes links to our Online Safety Hub where you will find 

advice and information on a range of different online safety topics including 
gaming, social media, sharing nudes, parental controls and more.  

You will also find online safety information for families of children with additional 
needs and disabilities. We have worked with Ambitious about Autism and 
parents and carers who have children with additional needs and disabilities to 

create activities to help talk about online safety (see links in attached resources 
list). 

 
How schools can support the NSPCC 
 

Why not start your academic year by bringing your whole school together for an 
exciting fundraiser. Our dedicated website page Schools fundraising ideas | 

NSPCC will give you many ideas.  
There is also information to support your school in choosing the NSPCC as your 
charity of the year. Do a fundraiser per term including the hugely popular 

Number Day in February and Childhood Day in June. So use the autumn term to 
be creative, have a dance-a-thon, a sponsored walk, a sponsored obstacle 

course, a go green for Buddy day - whatever you choose will help us be there 
for children. 
 

If you have any questions about any of the above or any other ways the NSPCC 
can support your work, please do not hesitate to contact us.  A Schools 

Coordinator would also be more than happy to deliver a short presentation to go 
through what we have available for schools.  Schools can register for the online 
programme here Speak out Stay safe programme | NSPCC Learning. 

 
 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/safety/
http://www.nspcc.org.uk/activities
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/events-fundraising/do-your-own-fundraising/schools-fundraising-ideas/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/events-fundraising/do-your-own-fundraising/schools-fundraising-ideas/
https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/services/speak-out-stay-safe

